Mr. G. Allsopp, Tilebrite Roofing, 24, Pinn Street, St. Marys. S.A. 5042.

1st June 1995.

Dear Mr. Allsopp,

Thank you for your letter of the 9th May last.

Let me take this opportunity to express our appreciation of the manner in which the restoration of our asbestos roof was undertaken. At all times the workmen were courteous and co-operative and undertook their work in a very professional manner.

The restoration has undoubtedly added value to our house, and we are very pleased with the final result. As yet it is too early to assess what difference it will make to the insulation, but we await summer with keen interest to discover the difference it will make.

At this time I am not aware of anybody in need of roof restoration but when the occasion arises I will have no hesitation in recommending your organisation to them.

Yours sincerely,

Ian S. Wilson A.M. C.P.A.